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Good Neighbor Citizenship Company Grant  
Awarded to El Paso Police Department  

Safe Communities by State Farm 
 
The El Paso Police Department would like to express gratitude to State Farm for 
awarding a $30,000 grant to the El Paso Police Department Safe Communities 
Program. The grant will provide funding for a variety of traffic safety initiatives 
including:   

 
 Alcohol and Drug-Impaired Driving Prevention  

 Distracted Driving 

 Speeding 

 Underage Drinking 

 Bicycle Safety 

 Pedestrian Safety 

 Seatbelt Safety 

 Community Education 

 Community Presentations 
 
Safe Communities would not be able to achieve everything it does in the community 
without the generous support of corporate sponsors like State Farm.  The Good 
Neighbor Citizenship Company Grant program is a strong collaboration and 
commitment between State Farm and the El Paso Police Department that aims to 
raise traffic safety awareness by providing the El Paso community with education and 
awareness designed to decrease the number of motor vehicle crashes, injuries, traffic 
fatalities, and other auto and road-related offenses. We are excited and grateful to 
continue with this community partnership! 
 
The El Paso Police Department Safe Communities has been awarded the State Farm 
Good Neighborhood Citizenship Company Grant since 2019. 


